

Albert Street Primary School

Friday 13th October

Community News

What's On

Tuesday 17th October

Chocolate raffle tickets due

Wednesday 18th October

Chocolate raffle drawn

Friday 27th October

Day for Daniel

Monday 6th November

Student Free Day

BSM professional learning for staff

Tuesday 7th November

Melbourne Cup

Public Holiday

Tuesday 12th December

Statewide Transition Day

CANTEEN DAYS

Closed until further notice

Partnership

Ellie—being there for me in rough times

Jannali—being my best friend and helping me

Respect

Max—being a considerate and kind classmate. Max shows respect to everyone in the classroom consistently

Optimism

Telisha—making a great start to term 4. Keep up the good work

Rob—such a strong start to your student life at ASPS

Lilith—being an enthusiastic and responsible student who has settled in confidently into grade 1/2

Emily—the amazing effort you have been putting into all your work

Harry—consistently applying yourself to your work and seeking to improve your writing

Pride

Nate—an entertaining cold write

Gina—your wonderful scrapbook presentation of your trip to Darwin

Isabella—the wonderful effort shown in your handwriting

Kaleb —the wonderful effort shown in your sounds-write work

Reeves—fantastic work with number patterns

Pip—fantastic work with number patterns



Life is like.....

Don't forget to get your tickets to win this 10kg block of chocolate. Tickets are available to purchase form the office and tickets will also be on sale on the referendum vote day on Saturday 14th October. The prize will be drawn on Wednesday 18th October and announced at assembly. Tickets are available from the office.

Tickets are \$2 each or 3 for \$5

The community of Albert Street PS Moe encourages everyone to dare to dream and reach their potential in supportive, caring environments. Together we recognise and celebrate our success.

Warrawee Everyone,

Democracy Sausage Sizzle

Tomorrow our school will be hosting a polling booth for the referendum. This is a great fundraising opportunity for our school. Thankyou to our school councillors and staff who have volunteered their time to plan, provide plants and cook on the day. If you are voting at our school please participate in our fundraising stall

Moe Art Society Spring Art Show

The Moe Library is currently hosting the Moe Art Society Spring Art Show. Local schools have had the opportunity to enter art pieces. Teachers will be organising a local excursion to take their class to the library to view the exhibits. We encourage you to take your family to participate in this event in out of school hours.

School Community Pantry

Please note our pantry is now fully stocked again and we welcome our families to take the supplies that they need.

Class Assembly Presentations

We continue to encourage families to attend assemblies each week. The following Grades will be presenting over the next few weeks.

October 18th-3/4 M

October 25th-5/6 Ha

November 1st-2/3 B

You are welcome to come along.

Dr Monique Osborn

PROP DAY

On Wednesday 11th October the students participated in PROP day. PROP stands for our school values: Partnership, Respect, Optimism and Pride. The students were split into house groups and enjoyed activities highlighting respect and inclusivity. We had heaps of parents turn up and enjoy the activities too. Thank you to Mr Hall for organising such an enjoyable day!



BUDDIES

Term 4 will see weekly sessions of Buddies with students from Foundation/One and Grade 6. The students will participate in a wide range of activities which will then be published in our newsletter and the Buddies will take turns discussing at assembly. For the first session our 'Big Buddies' taught their 'Little Buddies' different board games. The Big Buddies found that it is often quite hard to explain things in a way the Little Buddies understood. Our next session the Buddies will work together to design their own board game. Stay tuned for weekly updates of what we get up to. We will be doing crafts, physical activities, problem solving, etc all while working on our teamwork and communication skills.



Canteen Update

As announced last term Albert Street is outsourcing our lunch orders. We are very close to having this finalised and ready to launch to parents. Our new canteen will be via an app with orders placed and paid for online. You can order in advance or up until 9:00am on the day the order is required. We are hoping to be ready to launch in the next 2 weeks and will provide more information in the coming days on Facebook and via Sentral.

We are also looking for volunteers from our community to work in our canteen during the lunch break selling











ice creams, snacks, fruit, slushies etc. If you can spare an hour between 1:15pm and 2:15pm we would love to hear from you. Please call the office if you would like to help out.

HALLOWEEN

Halloween is approaching fast!
The Wellbeing Hub is looking a bit
spooky. Drop in and see for yourself: If you dare!!

KURNAI PROGRAM

The grade 5/6s created some amazing Dreamtime stories during their Kurnai class.

Reminders

Sentral—Absences

Did you know you can notify the school of absences using the parent portal? Please ensure you load the absence or call the school prior to 9:00am if your child is absent. You can also load absences in advance if you have an upcoming event or appointment.



Spare Clothes

On the odd occasion, students do require a change of clothes at school, whether that be a toileting accident or just getting wet out in the yard. To save calls home, we ask that you put a change of clothes in your child's bag along with underwear, socks and a plastic bag.

Gates/Late arrivals/Early Pickups

All gates are locked at 8:45am. If your child is late to school (after 8:45am), or needs to attend an appointment, access will be via the front gate only. At times the gate will be locked for incidents around student safety. Should the gate be locked, please call the office.

Family Pick ups and drop offs

A-G Yellow Gate

H-O Green Gate (Front)

P-Z Blue Gate

Ph: 03 5127 1966 E-mail: moe.ps.albert@education.gov.au

Website: aspsmoe.vic.edu.au Mail: PO Box 274, Moe, 3825



is back!

Feeling hungry when you get to school?

Need a top up before class?

No time for Breakfast?

Then Brekky Club is for you!

It's been wonderful to see so many students popping into the canteen between 8:30am and 8:45am to grab some breakfast before class. Brekky club is free for every student, so come along and join in.

We have a yummy menu with treats ready to go including toast, cereal, fruit and fruit cups. And, on Monday and Friday there will be spaghetti or cheese toasties!

